
April 3, 2012
Ellie (and everyone else)
Blue Sky Meadow OSS
P.O. Box 2860
Big Bear City, CA 92314

 Dear Ellie,

	

 I really miss you guys; I wish I could’ve stayed longer.  I want to thank you for taking us 
everywhere you could.  I also want to thank Krys for teaching us those new dance moves.  And 
especially Kathleen for doing all the paperwork just for us to go to outdoor science school.  I 
really loved the food; it was awesome.  Tell the chefs that I said, “thank you.”  The thing I loved 
the most was hiking at the top of the mountain and eating lunch.	



 	

 There was a big open wide view.  It was so beautiful.  I had fun the whole week; even 
though we had one less day, we still had the best time of our lives.  I also had fun on the skit 
night; I had fun on all the activities.  Especially the solo hike, with all the stars that we saw that 
night.  There were so many important stars that we learned about.

	

 Thanks for teaching us all those things that we never heard about before.  Like that 
camouflage game. That was the best game I ever played before, better than tag and all that other 
good stuff.   Well, anyways, thank you for everything you did for us.

	

 Sincerely,

	

 Andrew Cuevas

BLUE SKY MEADOW


